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3rd April 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you are all keeping safe and well and managing to keep smiling through all of this. 

Facebook

We emailed everyone to say we have started a Facebook page. We will add bits as we go but if you would like to email a picture of something fun or some home learning your child has done for us to upload to the Facebook page please send them in to admin@stjo.uk making it clear in the subject header it is for the Facebook page. Please check the photo for anything unwarranted in the background first! We will then add them over time. Please feel free to like the posts – positives only please. Email any queries or questions do not put them on the Facebook page as they will not be replied to.
Home Learning:

After Easter, another set of learning will be emailed and available on the school website. There is now a tab on the school website called Coronavirus information and we will add these letter updates and other useful links. There is also then a link to home learning from that page. Teachers will upload the home learning for each class on there. 

I am sure you are all becoming aware of a variety of other websites that have lots of ideas, so feel free to add in additional learning and activities for your child to suit your family.

Keep Reading:

As I have mentioned before, the single most important predictor of attainment in school is how much children read. For all children, having stories read to them is also important. Oxford Owl have a range of free books matched to the colour bands that we use in school. There are also lots of audio books now free online such as: https://www.worldofdavidwalliams.com/elevenses/
Critical Workers:

Critical workers will have received an email asking them to select dates for after the Easter holidays. Please ensure this is returned as soon as possible if you require a place for any sessions. Please bear in mind that this should only be used if absolutely essential. Your child is safer at home.
Due to staff shortages, we may not always be able to provide childcare, in which case Devon County Council will assist you in finding a place at another school. 

Online

We recognise that children are spending more time online at the moment. The Government have issued a list of websites that they are recommending where parents can look for useful information to keep children safe on line. 

 Thinkyouknow (advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online) - https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
 Internet matters (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online) -

https://www.internetmatters.org/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIktuA5LWK2wIVRYXVCh2afg2aEAAYASAAEgIJ5vD_BwE
 Parent info (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online) - https://parentinfo.org/
 LGfL (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online) - https://www.lgfl.net/onlinesafety/default.aspx
 Net-aware (support for parents and careers from the NSPCC) - https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
Thank you for your continued support

Take care
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